Sample cover letter received

B

October 14, 2020

Jeffrey Rimack Andrea Spencer

Kitsap County City of Bremerton

Department of Community Development Department of Community Development
614 Division Street 345 6" Street

Port Orchard, WA 98366 Bremerton, WA 98337

RE: WATER SYSTEM PLAN LOCAL GOVERNMENT CONSISTENCY REVIEW
Dear Ms. Spencer and Mr. Rimack:

The City of Bremerton Water Utility is in the process of updating its Water System Plan. Water
systems are required to obtain “consistency statements” from the local governments in their
service area. Although most of the Bremerton water service area is within city limits,
approximately 20% of our customers are in unincorporated Kitsap County.

Local governments are allowed up to 60 days to complete the review. Please fill out and sign the
enclosed consistency statement and return to me before December 18, 2020. To assist you in
your review, I’ve enclosed with this letter pertinent draft chapters of Bremerton’s Water System
Plan, the Kitsap County Coordinated Water System Plan Service Area Map, and sections of the
Bremerton Municipal Code pertaining to water service.

If you need additional information, please call me at 360-509-0746 or Fern Schultz, Department
of Health Regional Planner, at 360-236-3031.

Your assistance in this matter is very much appreciated.

Sincerely,

: el
Cami Apfelbe
Water Utility Mdnager

Enclosures

Public Works & Utilities | 100 Oyster Bay Ave. N.. Bremerton, WA 98312 * Phone (360) 473-5920 * Fax (360) 473-2330

Working for and with our citizens to establish Bremerton as Puget Sound’s most beautiful and livable waterfront city!
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